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ClevelandMetroSchools.org

We’re moving
into a new school building

in January 2019!
First day of school for grade 5–12 students who attend 
Whitney M. Young Leadership Academy will be on  

Wednesday, January 9.

NO CLASSES on Friday, December 21 & Tuesday, January 8.  

Bus routes will remain the same for all students.

Karen Byron-Johnson, Principal
216.838.5500


